



Tuesday 25th February 2020

Dear Parents and Carers.

National World Book Day is being held on Thursday, 5th March. This year, our theme will be 'Bedtime Stories'. Children are invited to come into school, on Thursday 5th March, dressed in their pyjamas; however, please ensure they wear sensible shoes and a warm coat for playtimes.

Also, children can bring their favourite book to school with them (please ensure the books are named), so they can share it with others in school by reading to or with other children.

The theme of World Book Day this year is SHARE A STORY FOR 10 MINUTES. This campaign aims to get everyone sharing stories from breakfast to bedtime on World Book Day and every day. Reading with your child now can have long-lasting benefits for their future and, because we know how busy you are, the great news is that reading together for JUST 10 MINUTES a day can make all the difference. Reading doesn't just have to happen at bedtime - reading and sharing stories can happen anywhere at any time.

For lots of ideas on how you can make story time fun as well as advice on sharing stories with your children and encouraging a lifelong love of reading, visit www.worldbookday.com.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind Regards,

Mrs Vicki Brown Head of School

